
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Silver Alert Issued for Missing and Endangered Senior  

 
       
Seminole Co. (October 9, 2019)-Seminole County Sheriff’s deputies are searching for a missing and endangered senior 
who has not returned to his Chuluota home since early Tuesday afternoon.  
 
88-year-old David L. Crosby reportedly has Dementia, and was last seen around 12:30 p.m. driving his 2002 Red Honda 
Civic, Florida tag IL03TH, away from his friend’s house in the 200 Block of Triplet Lake Drive in Casselberry. Direction of 
travel is unknown.   Mr. Crosby resides in the 2400 Block of Curryville Road in Chuluota.  
 
Mr. Crosby told his friend he had been having car trouble. If you see Mr. Crosby or his vehicle, please contact the 
Seminole County Sheriff’s Office at (407)665-6650.  
 
Images of Mr. Crosby and a vehicle similar to the one he drives are attached.  
      
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information contact: 
 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
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